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13th October 2020 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

“Drop-off” Time Change – 8:40 to 8:55am 
Now that we have had 5 weeks to get used to all of our new routines, we feel we are ready to speed up 
the morning drop-off process, so that we can get everyone into school quicker and start our learning 
earlier.  We have noticed that most children are in school by 8:50am each day, so would like to shorten 
the drop-off time slot to 8:55am starting on Monday 19th October.  We will continue to review this but 
think it will work really well.  Thank you for everything you do to support us. 
 

Trainers 
I have noticed over the last week that more children are coming to school on non-PE days with multi-
coloured trainers.  Please can you ensure your child comes to school in the correct uniform, which is 
completely black footwear.  I will be asking my Senior Team to contact parents/carers of children who 
are not wearing the correct uniform. 
 

Wykeham Street Danger 
We have noticed that lots of children who walk to school without an adult are crossing Wykeham Street 
without using the crossing.  We will speak to the children but would ask that parents/carers follow this 
up too please. 
 

For Information 
 
The following things are for your information: 
 

• We have introduced hot lunches this week and they have been a complete success. It is so nice 
to smell the food being cooked in school and to see the children enjoying their hot meals. 

• We have recruited additional cleaning staff to carry out deep cleaning throughout the day as 
part of our ongoing Health & Safety procedures.   

• We are issuing homework on Purple Mash, so that everyone can practice using it if they have 
access, in the event of a Bubble closure. 

• Parents Evening appointments have been released for you to book, please visit the letter on our 
website for further details. 

 
Best wishes 
 
 
 
 
Mr Garry Johnson 
Head Teacher 


